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San Francisco, CA 94110 

Dear Lou: 

Program in Human Sexuality 
Department of Family Practice 
and Community Health 
Medical School 
Research East Building 
2630 University Avenue S.E. 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55414 

(612) 627-4360 

Thanks for your letter and the paper with corrections. You caught many of the 
typographical errors and other minor problems as well as the major (albeit 
unintentional) errors. Your corrections are most helpful and will be 
incorporated into my final draft. 

I thought the copy of the letter from the Milwaukee Gay Organization in 1975 
was very interesting. Thank you for sending it on to me. 

The paper will be published by the end of this year. I'm glad you were able 
to make the video tape interview with Dr. Pauly and Walter and I also plan to 
be at the other Benjamin symposium in Cleveland and will be presenting our 
data on more subjects. Therefore, we will certainly have this issue resolved 
by then. 

I have also submitted a proposal to present your case at the International 
Academy of Sex Research Meeting to be held in Minneapolis in August of this 
year. 

i Coleman, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor 
Program in Human Sexuality 
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